BALDWIN FIRE DEPARTMENT

MONTHLY TOWN FIRE MEETING
JUNE 29, 2015

Town fire meeting was brought to order at 19:09 hours by Fire Chief, Jason Brown.

14 members present: Jeremy, Mary, Trevor, Ethan, Hannah, Bruce, Tom, Howard, Ben, Steve
Thorne, Chad, Julia, Kiel Carson and Jason Brown

The previous minutes were read and accepted.

There will be an EVOC class at 9:00 a.m. Saturday, July 11" at 9:00 a.m. at East Baldwin
Station (1)

Congratulations to Ben Caron on graduating his FF1-2 Class!

Pump Testing was done, all five (5) trucks passed.

Norman Blake has offered a donation for the radio tower to the Fire Department for free
of charge. We will be placing at East Baldwin fire house. The Jaws of life has been
serviced and back in service.

Jr. fire fighters obeying the departments SOP’s/SOG’s was discussed.

Members speeding to calls in P.O.V.’s or fire apparatus was discussed. We all need to
slow down.

Pastor Bob Jackson of the West Baldwin United Methodist Church would like us to
participate in a chicken BBQ. Proceeds would be split 50/50. The Fire Department has
8-10 members interested.

There will be a Chief’s meeting, Thursday, July 16™ at the Town Office.

Members are going to attend 4™ of July Parades in the towns of Limington, Hiram and Denmark.

Meeting was adjourned at 20:25 hours.



